

## DIOCESE OF LITTLE ROCK

2500 North Tyler Street • P.O. Box 7565 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72217 • (501) 664-0340 Fax (501) 664-6304

March 6, 2014

Mr. Tony Schneider 2302 Pine Lane Barling, AR 72923-1648

Dear Tony,

Although I have had no previous acquaintance with the St. Paul Street Evangelization (SPSE), I have a great deal of respect for Archbishop Allen Vigneron and Bishop Earl Boyea. I have viewed the SPSE website and based on their endorsement of SPSE as episcopal advisors, I hereby grant permission for SPSE to carry out its mission within the Diocese of Little Rock on the condition that you do this in a non-confrontational way, allowing the Holy Spirit to move in the hearts of those who witness your public Catholic presence—the very approach you (and the website) indicate you take. Please know of my support for your efforts to share the Person of Jesus Christ and the truth and beauty of the Catholic Faith with a hungry culture!

Please note that all who present themselves as public representatives of the Church in Arkansas need to be Virtus compliant, whether they have direct dealings with children or not. Please verify that all who undertake the mission of SPSE in the Diocese of Little Rock are Virtus compliant in their home parish in Arkansas. If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Lazeth Novak at <a href="mailto:lnovak@dolr.org">lnovak@dolr.org</a> or 501/664-0340.

Sincerely in Christ,

+Anthony B. Taylor Bishop of Little Rock